
 

SCL Men’s Association 

 

  The Men of SCL Helping the SCL Community 

Even if you cannot attend 

meetings, please 

consider supporting the 

Men’s Association’s 

fundraisers.  Doing so 

helps us support  

the parish & its activities. 
 

The SCL Men’s Association is an organization of that raises funds 
to help with the various needs of the parish and its members.  We 
put on many fundraisers throughout the year which include the 
parish fish fries, the golf tournament, the trivia night, and the 
Marquis Club. 
 
The Men’s Association also assists the Athletic Association by 
collecting the athletic fees and then paying CYC dues, paying 
officials, paying for the maintenance of the fields, and paying for 
and maintaining uniforms. 
 
The funds raised by the Men’s Association go towards subsidizing 
the Athletic Association, assisting the other organizations of the 
parish, helping SCL families in need, giving scholarships to eighth 
graders at SCL that are headed high school, and making 
improvements to the parish’s athletic fields. 
 
If you are interested in making a difference at SCL, the Men’s 
Association may be the perfect place for you.  Please join us at one 
of our monthly meetings. 
 

I am interested in joining.  Below is my name and email address: 

 

______________________________  __________________________________ 

Name     Email Address 

 

[Please print legibly and return to one of the officers listed to the left] 

______________ 

MEN’S ASSOCIATION OFFICERS 
FOR 2017 

 

President – David Brennan 
Email: brennan370@sblcglobal.net 
 

Vice-President – Ryan Lubely 
Email: ryanlubely@yahoo.com 
 

Secretary – Chris Geldmacher 
Email: cgeldmacher@yahoo.com 
 

Treasurer – Gary Hassenmueller 
Email: ghasenmu@yahoo.com 
 

 

We are always looking for NEW 

Members who are interested in 

making a difference at SCL 

Organization Email: stcatherinemensassociation@gmail.com 

 

Meetings of the 
Men’s Association 
take place the 
second Monday of 
each month starting 
at 7:00 p.m. in the 
school cafeteria.  
New members are 
always welcome. 
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